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Students were able to learn about a career in medicine, 
psychology, counseling, human services, and business.



“I learned a lot while on this career shadowing field trip. I learned that Hospice doesn't necessarily mean elderly people but 
anyone with a life-ending disease. They have a fantastic program called CAPS, where I would be able to go and sit with Hospice 
patients and be their company. It would be an excellent opportunity to learn what kind of nursing I would like to pursue. I am 
very grateful to the Hospice and Home Care of the Blue Ridge, the teachers, and everyone else who made this trip possible.” ~ 
Cora Fischl

“Our trip to Hospice was not only a learning experience for me but a true eye-opener. I had always 
thought of Hospice as a program that was very dark and gloomy just because of the sole fact that the 
employees surround themselves with constant death. During our visit, I soon learned that it is true, 
death is inevitable, but the wonderful workers at Hospice try to make their patient's last few 
moments on earth as comfortable as possible, whether that be sitting with the patient and reading 
them a story or taking them to get a blood transfusion so they can go on one last vacation. Another 
great aspect that I learned is, Hospice is a non-profit organization which means their patients never 
receive a bill, so donations from the community really help to support them. I am so honored that I 
was able to go on this trip and meet the wonderful women of Hospice who gave me and my peers 
such a pleasant and informative experience.”  ~ Marena Presnell



“The meeting we had yesterday at Hospice allowed me to envision a completely selfless career. 
We spoke with the team members of this organization and they made me realize that there is 
more to hospice than meets the eye. These people have jobs that are meaningful and make a 
difference in our community. Whether it is in IT, human resources, billing, volunteering, or 
nursing. Everyone contributes in a unique way and I feel we should give them more recognition 
for their hard work. The lessons I learned here are valuable and I will keep this experience near 
and dear to my heart.” ~ Kaitlyn Hollifield

“I learned a lot going to the job shadowing. I have full respect for people that work in Hospice. They have 
to witness a lot of emotion that people go through. They are there to address the personal, physical, 
psychosocial, and spiritual needs of both the patient and family.”  ~ Tiffany Zaho
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“
“An important thing I 

learned while job 
shadowing was how 

important it is to 
volunteer, and I can start 

right now.”

~ Tristan Justice
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“I would like to thank you for allowing 
me to visit the job site and see what 
you’re currently doing and the plans 
going forward. I learned many different 
things that day. . . . I also enjoyed your 
story from where you started to your 
current standing. . . .”

~ Chase Ambrose 
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